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January 8, 2007
Dear Governor/Legislator Name,
Over the past few months you may have heard about several African studies that found a link between male circumcision and reduced transmission of the HIV/AIDS virus. While adults are certainly free to choose this elective surgery if they feel it will make them safer (after being fully informed of the risks and consequences), that does not mean that infants and children should be forced to undergo circumcision simply because it might offer some possible medical benefit in the future. By the same token, minors should not be forcefully circumcised to satisfy the religious or cultural preferences of their parents.

Unfortunately, this is exactly what’s happening in the USA, where nearly 60% of newborn males are forcefully circumcised either because the parents request it or because a doctor or religious advisor recommends it. To make matters even worse, some physicians are now calling for circumcision to be forced onto all male infants because of the “potential medical benefits”.

But male circumcision removes the foreskin, which is a specialized zone of tissue designed to enhance sexual pleasure. Contained within the male foreskin are thousands of erogenous nerve endings, and its unique double fold of skin creates a frictionless natural gliding mechanism during sexual activity. In addition, the foreskin protects the sensitivity of the penis by providing a moist environment - much the same way that the eyelids protect the eyes, and the way the female foreskin protects the clitoris. Recent studies have also shown that circumcised men experience significantly less sexual pleasure than intact men.
Girls have been protected from all forms of medically unnecessary genital cutting since 1997, when the U.S. Female Genital Mutilation Act took effect. Isn’t it time we do something to protect boys, too? On behalf of male infants and children in the state of State Name, I am writing to ask you to formally sponsor the enclosed Male Genital Mutilation (MGM) Bill proposal. The MGM Bill would protect all boys in the state of State Name from forced circumcision so that men can decide for themselves whether or not to undergo this surgery when they reach the age of consent.

Thank you for taking the time to consider this long overdue health and human rights legislation, which now has 20 endorsements. I hope 2007 is the year that State Name becomes the first U.S. state to make circumcision a personal choice for adults only.

Sincerely,
Your Name
Your Name
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